

MR J.R. ADAMS MILCM
GURNARD PARISH CLERK
63, WELLINGTON ROAD
RYDE
PO33 3QJ
01983 567522
GURNARDPC@TISCALI.CO.UK



GURNARD NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

Report on the 12th meeting of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group, held in the Gurnard Village Hall in Worsley Road on Thursday 22nd November 2012 from 7pm.

Present:

Councillors Richard Day, Aslam Javaid & Paul Fuller, **Messrs** Guy Boorman, Terry Nolan, Carl Blenkinsop, Jon Pearson, Richard Cobden, Bede Townsend, Emma Stevens and Greg Malone. Also Rusty Adams (Parish Clerk).

Apologies:

There were no apologies.

Public Meeting 29/11/12:

Discussion focused solely on the format for the above public meeting, and formatting the IT complementary presentation.

It was agreed that the agenda would be:

- Welcome Richard Day
- ➤ Environment Focus Group Jon Pearson
- ➤ Buildings & Development Focus Group (to include the SHLAA) Guy Boorman and Terry Nolan
- > Regeneration, Economy & Tourism Focus Group Bede Townsend
- Social Wellbeing & Community Focus Group Paul Fuller
- Questions

<u>Topics included would include:</u>

<u>Welcome</u>: Agenda for the evening, Neighbourhood Plan process explanation, Island Plan & NPPF compliance & initial survey.

<u>Environment</u>: Introduce group members, wildlife, landscape character assessment, renewable energy, historic buildings, footpaths, and summarise initial survey responses to questions relevant to this group.

<u>Buildings and Development</u>: Introduce group members, summarise initial survey responses to questions relevant to this group, introduce & explain forthcoming housing needs survey, explain SHLAA site allocation implications.

Regeneration, Economy and Tourism: Introduce group members, summarise initial survey responses to questions relevant to this group, transport, leisure, shops, business, footpaths, coastal footpath & green initiatives

<u>Social Wellbeing and Community</u>: Introduce group members, transport, health facilities, community facilities, green spaces & Village identity

Agreed: That Jon Pearson would integrate all initial survey responses from the various groups into one document. That Richard Cobden would e-mail public meeting agenda & feedback form to Rusty for copying. That all questions would be held until the end of the presentation.

Next Meeting

Thursday 13th December 2012 – 7pm (Now confirmed as Compass Room at Gurnard Pines)

The meeting closed at 8.30pm